
 

 

 

SOUTH FIRE DISTRICT 
of the City of Middletown 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
The Annual Meeting of the South Fire District of the City of Middletown, 445 Randolph Road, 
Middletown, CT, will be held on Monday, February 3, 2025, at 8:00 p.m. at the Firehouse.  The 
purpose of the meeting is to present the accounting of the fiscal affairs for fiscal year ending 
June 30, 2024 and to elect one fire commissioner for a term of five years, commencing at 12:00 
noon, February 4, 2025. 
 
Voting will be between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. by voting machine at the 
firehouse, 445 Randolph Road, Middletown, CT.   
 
Absentee ballots are available to registered voters living within the limits of the South Fire 
District for at least six months who are unable to vote due to active service in the Armed Forces 
of the United States, absence from town, sickness, religious tenets forbid secular activity on the 
date of voting, or physical disability.   
 
Applications for absentee ballots can be obtained from the South Fire District website, 
https://www.southfiredistrict.com/Customer-
Content/www/news/PDFs/Absentee_Ballot_Application_-_2025_Commissioner_Election.pdf, 
or in person at the firehouse M-F between 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. and between 1:00 p.m. 
and 4:00 p.m.   
 
Candidates:  Sebastian N. Giuliano   Daniel J. Penney 
   348 Maple Shade Road  1101 Chamberlain Hill Road 
   Middletown, CT       Middletown, CT 
 
Deborah Kleckowski, Chairwoman 
Board of Fire Commissioners 
January 21, 2025 
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